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Dear UC Alumni and Friends,
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Quite a number of you will recall that the 1st All New Zealand Universities Alumni Networking
Dinner was held in 2005, with a large attendance at the Smokehouse Restaurant (in Ampang at
that time) with some Alumni from all 8 universities attending.
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The 2nd ANZUAND was held on 2009, at the New Zealand High CommissionerA’s Residence,
and again, it was great that there were Alumni from all 8 universities.
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Subsequently, during discussions with various Alumni from all the universities, we received
encouragement to coordinate the event annually, and we are pleased to inform you all that we
are holding the 3rd ANZUAND on Saturday 10 December 2011.
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The venue will be at The SmokeHouse Restaurant in Bangsar, across the road from Bangsar
Village 2, with Pre-Dinner Drinks commencing at 6:30pm, and Dinner commencing at 7:30pm.
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We are pleased to attach the Flyer and Reservation Form, and photos of the Smokehouse
Restaurant, and as mentioned on the Flyer, the dinner will be RM70.00 for a 3 course meal and
as you will all see from the photos, there is a wonderful ambience at the Smokehouse
Restaurant (our 1st ANZUAND was held at the Smokehouse Ampang, which has now relocated
to the Smokehouse Bangsar).
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As UCAM needs to commit to the Smokehouse Restaurant by Thursday 8 December, we would
appreciate all payments by Wednesday 7 December 2011, and as the capacity is limited to 80
Alumni, we would really like to encourage Alumni from all 8 Universities to again join us for a
warm and friendly evening together!
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It is expected that H.E. David Pine, the New Zealand High Commissioner will be attending, but
as he is in New Zealand this week, we will contact him soon, and keep you informed.
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We look forward to meeting up again with Alumni friends from all of the 8 New Zealand
Universities!

Many thanks.

My kind regards,

RICHARD TANKERSLEY
President

Tel: 03 2141 0822

Fax: 03 2141 0843

H/P: 019 221 2222
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